
Memo 
To: Pastors and Altar Server Coordinators  

From: Fr. Chuck Dornquast, Director of Vocations 

Date: March 16, 2020 

Re: Youth Altar Server Appreciation Mass and Reception 

This year's Youth Altar Server Appreciation Mass which was scheduled for Sunday, March 29, 2020, at 
3:00 p.m. at the Cathedral of St. Jude the Apostle has been cancelled. While we will not be able to 
recognize your servers at the Cathedral this year, the Office of Vocations still desires to recognize their 
efforts and provide their certificates.  

Because of this:  

• The deadline for submitting names online (http://spvocation.tridiumtech.com)  has been moved to 
Friday, March 20, 2020. 

• Please continue submitting the top half of your RSVP forms. 

• Certificates will be available for pick up 4/13-17. The locations for the certificates to be picked up 
are: 

Northern Deanery: St. Scholastica Parish, Lecanto 
West Central Deanery: St. Michael the Archangel Parish, Hudson 
East Central Deanery: Sacred Heart Parish, Dade City 
North Central Deanery: St. Mary Parish, Tampa 
Central Deanery: Espiritu Santo Parish, Safety Harbor 
South Central Deanery: Christ the King Parish, Tampa 
Southeast Deanery: St. Anne Parish, Ruskin 
Southwest Deanery: St. Matthew Parish, Largo 
Southern Deanery:  Pastoral Center, St. Petersburg 
 

• I invite you at an appropriate time to recognize your Altar Severs at a mass in your parish.  

 

Please know of my gratitude for the work you do and my prayers for your work as you shepherd our youth.  

 

Fr. Chuck Dornquast 

Director of Vocations 

http://spvocation.tridiumtech.com/

